
ICAO Security Week 2024 
The  International  Civil  Aviation  Organization  (ICAO)  will
convene  the  next  edition  of  the  ICAO  Security  Week  2024,
hosted  by  the  Civil  Aviation  Authority  of  the  Sultanate
of Oman, from 9 to 12 December 2024. We are looking forward to
seeing you in Oman. 

https://www.dedurfplaats.eu/luchtvaartwetenschappen/agenda/icao-security-week-2024/

